
  

January 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please see your child’s mid-year report and attendance record. 

 

Enclosed with the report is your child’s individual provision map and their most recent assessments.  

These are explained in detail below. 

 

Year One 

Some children may still be working below Band 1 

Just below 1b 

On track 1b+/1w 

Just above 1w+ 

At this stage of the year the expected progress is 3 or 4 steps 

 

Year Two 

Some children may still be working in Band 1 

Just below 2b 

On track 2b+/2w 

Just above 2w+ 

At this stage of the year the expected progress is 3 or 4 steps 

 

Year Three 

Some children may still be working in Band 1 or 2 

Just below 3b 

On track 3b+/3w 

Just above 3w+ 

At this stage of the year the expected progress is 3 or 4 steps 

 

Year Four 

Some children may still be working in Band 1, 2 or 3 

Just below 4b 

On track 4b+/4w 

Just above 4w+ 

At this stage of the year the expected progress is 3 or 4 steps 

 

Year Five 

Some children may still be working in Band 1, 2, 3 or 4 

Just below 5b 

On track 5b+/5w 

Just above 5w+ 

At this stage of the year the expected progress is 3 or 4 steps 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554  

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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